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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 5:10 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186
Attachments: Untitled

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2017 4:40 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copy on file.   DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 08, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01573-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Swindle And Others <blacklodge89@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 6:37 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Reference docket # 160186-EI 
 
Hi my name is Steven McMillan and I've been a Gulf Power customer for seven years. I live on the West Side of 
Pensacola. Living alone I try to keep my power bill as low as possible and it is still hard for me to make my payment. 
I hardly make enough to cover all my bills and if the prices were to rise any higher you can be sure I would not be 
able to pay it. I can't imagine that I'm the only one in this boat and urge to take these considerations seriously when 
you make your decisions.  
 
Thanks  
SM 




